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Petrobras on letter from the Ministry of Mines and Energy

Rio de Janeiro, June 21, 2022 - Petrdleo Brasileiro S.A. — Petrobras, following up on the Material Fact
released on 06/09/2022, informs that it received a letter from the Ministry of Mines and Energy today,
at 9:21 pm, to rectify the nominations of candidates of the controlling shareholder for the Company's
Board of Directors, to be submitted to the Extraordinary General Meeting.

The controlling shareholder is nominating the following candidates:

Candidate Name

Position

Gileno Gurjao Barreto

Chairman of the Board of Directors

Caio Mario Paes de Andrade

Member of the Board of Directors

and CEO

Edison Antonio Costa Britto Garcia

Member of the Board of Directors

|éda Aparecida de Moura Cagni

Member of the Board of Directors

Jonathas Assuncgdo Salvador Nery de Castro

Member of the Board of Directors

Marcio Andrade Weber

Member of the Board of Directors

Ricardo Soriano de Alencar

Member of the Board of Directors

Ruy Flaks Schneider

Member of the Board of Directors

The nominations are submitted to the internal governance process, observing the Senior Management
Member Nomination Policy, for analysis of the legal and management and integrity requirements and
subsequent manifestation of the People Committee, pursuant to article 21, §4, of Decree 8,945/2016, as

amended by Decree 11,048/2022.

Facts deemed relevant will be disclosed to the market in due course.

www.petrobras.com.br/ir


http://www.petrobras.com.br/ir

